
From: mentzos@comcast.net
To: City Council
Subject: Steve Zephran
Date: Sunday, July 21, 2013 11:22:13 AM

Hello, Could you please tell me how the hopefully new law to ban”ROOSTERS” in
Shoreline will be determined. My neighbors ( VERY LOUD) rooster is going off most
of the day and is very annoying. I am out late usually and the damn thing goes off
at 5:30 a m to midnight! I will not call the police and waste there time or lower my
self to my neighbors level and call the police for no reason for a noise complaint as
he has done on me. They do not care about there own neighbors and are very self
centered people. City and Roosters do not mix!!!!!  Sincerely, Joel Mentzos 17806
Dayton Ave. Nth Shoreline-98133 phone 206- 546-1312 e-mail
mentzos@comcast.net
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